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PRESS RELEASE 
Monday 30th September 2019

Discovering the Stour at Vauxhall

Families made the most of a break in the weather on Saturday morning (28th September) to join Our Stour and the Friends of Kingsmead Field for a river fun day.
The northern branch of the River Stour as it flows past Kingsmead Field made a perfect spot for some river dipping with children catching elvers, bullhead fish, water boatman and lots of freshwater shrimp. As well as being able to see and identify these species, the children also learnt about their importance in indicating the health of the river and their role in a river food chain.

Our Stour Officer Lauren Baker said “we were so lucky with the weather and the families who joined us all had great fun. It’s very rewarding to see all these children getting involved and learning about the river. They are the future generation who will need to continue to protect our rivers, events like this allow them to build a connection to the Stour and its wildlife!”.
Further educational river related events are planned for Spring 2020 and details will be posted on the Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership social media pages. 

For further details please contact Kentish Stour on 03000410900 or email kentishstour@kent.gov.uk 

Mobile contact: 07921038049 Lauren Baker- Our Stour Officer

Further Information

Our Stour

The project will bring real benefits for river environments and wildlife, in and around Ashford, Canterbury, Sandwich, Herne Bay and Whitstable. The involvement of local communities is at the heart of Our Stour – we want local people to help us make a difference.

Volunteers in the project will get involved in hands-on conservation, working to improve habitats and look after riverside land. There will be many  opportunities for training towards new skills. Film making and photography will help people discover and tell others about the waterways on their doorstep, while free educational activities for kids and adults will gather new data about rivers.

The project benefitted from a £85,500 grant from the Heritage Lottery Fund and has also received financial contributions from Kent County Council, Environment Agency, Southern Water, Affinity Water, Ashford Borough Council and Canterbury City Council.
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